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SCHOOL MEALS 
School meals for next week will be as follows (we’re 
hoping that equipment will arrive next week to 
enable us to get back to the normal menu). 
 
Monday Sandwiches and sausage roll or veg 

sausage roll and wedges 
Tuesday Macaroni cheese, garlic bread 
Wednesday Roast gammon, roast potatoes or  
  Veggie sausage 
Thursday Meatballs in tomato sauce or 

cheese and tomato pizza 
Friday Sandwiches and sausage roll or veg 

sausage roll and wedges 
 
WELLBEING WORKSHOP 
We have booked the Family Learning tutors from 
Halton Borough Council to run a Wellbeing Workshop' 
for families of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
at school on Wednesday 22nd January from 1.30 to 
3.00 pm.  During this time you are invited to join your 
child in school for a variety of fun and hands on 
activities that focus on and create discussion around 
how we can ensure we have a healthy lifestyle and 
good mental wellbeing.  We still have some places 
available for anyone wishing to book on this event. 

 
EYFS CLUB 
Mrs Williams and Miss Grace will be starting a club 
for families of 2 and 3 years olds which will start on 
Thursday 30th January and will run every two 
weeks.  The club will be from 3.15 to 4.00 pm and 
will be for 2 and 3 year olds and their 
parents/guardians.  Children must be accompanied 
by an adult for the sessions.   
 
NERF CLUB 
Nerf Club will start next week. 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
 
 
 

 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This week’s award goes Jaxon in Year 1 for fantastic 
writing. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nursery –Frankie for fantastic re-telling of the 
Goldilocks story. 
Nightingale – Albie for being a great role model to 
all teachers and children. 
Armstrong – Arorah for putting lots of effort into 
her writing this week. 
Jemison – Ron for an excellent diary entry. 
Malala –– Noah J for excellent contribution to class 
discussions. 
Attenborough –Jack U for always being an 
enthusiastic member of class. 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale - Freddie 
Armstrong –Jaidaa 
Jemison –Blake 
Malala - Mia 
Attenborough – Sienna 
 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale - Igor 
Armstrong – Hughie 
Jemison – Claye 
Malala –Sophie 
Attenborough –Oliver 
 
CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Nightingale - Richard 
Armstrong – Porsche 
Jemison - Ayo 
Malala – Bea 
Attenborough -Frankie 
 
SCHOOL VALUE AWARD (Equality) 
Nightingale – Joy 
Armstrong – Amelia 
Jemison- Alessio 
Malala – Lily 
Attenborough – Brenden 
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TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Jemison – Oliver L 
Malala – Sophie and Faith 
Attenborough -Jack M 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Jaidaa in Y1, Claye in Y1 and 
Scarlett in Y6 who celebrate their birthdays this 
week.      
 

SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Weds 22nd Jan Wellbeing workshop Rec, Y1 and 
Y2 families 1.30 to 3.30 pm 

Mon 27th Jan School Nurse Drop-in 8.45 am 

Friday 14th Feb School closes for half term 

Tues 25th Feb School re-opens 
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